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Scouting in Rusthall
1969
“A boy is supremely confident of his own power, and dislikes being treated as a child”
Lord Robert Baden-Powell
(1857 to 1941)
	?
	We are seeking :

· Further events that occurred this year.

· Copies of the St Paul’s Church Parish Magazine for this year.

· Copies of the Kent & Sussex Courier for this year.

· Any knowledge that you may have of this year.


Can you help ? Please click HERE if you can.
Whitsun Camp

Stonewall Park

May 1969

The Whitsun Camp was held at Stonewall Park, Chiddingstone Hoath -  courtesy of Mr R Fleming.

Did you attend the camp and have memories to share ? If so, please click HERE.
The Group Supporters Association first AGM

May 1969
Until 1972, the Group and the Supporters Association held separate AGMs, the agendas of each focusing upon matters relating to their individual “spheres of influence”.
Our examination of the Association’s handwritten minutes book for this year reveals that the first part of the meeting covered Association business, and then went on to invite the President and Skip to address those present.
Although Group business (not directly that of the Association) the minutes then relate the following highlights of the meeting :

· Fred Ongley is presented with the Thanks Badge for services to the Group.

· Mr Moffat presents a Trophy to the Group to be known as the Moffat Cup – (Contest to be decided)

· A new Venture Scout Unit Flag is donated by Mr and Mrs Richardson

· Mr Harris – former Assistant Scoutmaster at Rusthall and Thanks Badge Holder, gives a talk to the AGM on his Scouting experiences.
‘Meet the Chief’

June 1969

Our Scouts ‘Meet the Chief’ (Chief Scout Sir Charles McClean) on his visit to Kent.

Did you ‘Meet the Chief’ ? If so, please click HERE.
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	The National Scoutcar Races

Paignton (Torbay)

5 July 1969

The Rusthall Scoutcar, Rushalong II, has performed so well over the past few years and it is decided to give it another outing.

We have few details of the event but it is recorded in the AGM report that Mr and Mrs Chapman assisted by transporting boys and gear to the event.  


Michael Chapman, who had done well as a driver in the Cub and Scout classes in the past, participates once again as the Scout driver. 
District Swimming Gala

October 1969

Heats were held on 4 October – and the Finals on 25 October.
Did you compete? If so, please click HERE.
A Gang Show

24 October 1969

The Group attends a performance of The Gang Show.
Do you know where the Gang Show was performed ? If so, please click HERE.
Indoor Camp
November 1969

An indoor camp was held at the Scout HQ.  The theme was cooking and enabled Scouts to learn some of the basics and some more challenging recipes.  Some members of the Guide Company joined for part of the camp, including a demonstration session given by the Gas Council.

Rock Climbing

November 1969

The Venture Scouts and Ranger Guides joined forces for a day of rock climbing.

Scouts Entertain

Ruthall Lodge

December 1969

The Scout Troop visited Rusthall Lodge to entertain residents by singing some of their favourite campfire songs.

New Venture Scouts

December 1969

Peter Ward, Ian Chapman, T. Osborn and Michael Cornford moved up from the Troop to the Venture Scout Unit.  We also welcomed two new members, Peter and Michael Gittins who have recently moved to the area from Sanderstead

Scout Movement Milestones - 1969
	April
	Introduction of 'minimum standards' relating to Group strength and progress in training.

	
	

	May
	National Family Camp, Gilwell Park.


Click HERE if you have any further information regarding this year
or

HERE to return to our Navigation page  
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